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Docket Nos. 030 22113 License Nos. 29-23484-02
030-22139 29-23484-03G

Fisons Instmments, Inc.
ATTN: Rudolf V. Ganz, Jr.

General Manager
53 W. Century Road |

Paramus, New Jersey 07652

Dear Mr. Ganz:

I

SUBJECT: ROUTINE INSPECTION NOS. 030-22113/94-001 AND 030-22139/94-001 |
l

On April 12, 1994, Betsy Ullrich of this office conducted a routine safety inspection at the
above address of activities authorized by the above listed NRC licenses. The inspection was
an examination of your licensed activities as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance
with the Commission's regulations and the license conditions. The inspection consisted of
observations by the inspector, interviews with personnel, and a selective examination of '

representative records. The findings of the inspection were discussed with you at the
conclusion of the inspection.

We understand that Anthony Bashall, the Radiation Safety Officer and the individual named
'
|

on your license to use or supervise the use of licensed material, left employment with
Fisons Instruments, Inc. as of April 8,1994. We understand that you will continue to hold
the five remaining electron capture detectors (ECDs) in secured storage until a new Radiation
Safety Officer is approved by the NRC.

Based on the results of this inspection, it appears that your activities were not conducted in
full compliance with NRC requirements. A Notice of Violation is enclosed as Appendix A
and categorizes each violation by severity level in accordance with the " General Statement of
Policy and Procedure for NRC Enforcement Actions," 10 CFR Part 2, Appendix C
(Enforcement Policy). You are required to respond to this letter and in preparing your
response, you should follow the instructions in Appendix A.

Please use the enclosed self-addressed green envelope when you submit your copy to the
Regional Administrator, Region I. This will assist us in the timely processing of your
response. In accordance with Section 2.790 of NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10,
Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and your reply will be placed in the Public
Document Room. The responses directed by this letter and the accompanying Notice are not
subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and Budget as required by
the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.
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Fisons Instniments, Inc. -2-

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
i

l

Original Signed By:
'

Mohamed M. Shanbaky j

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief |

Research and Development Section
Division of Radiation Safety

,

and Safeguards
,

i

Enclosure:
. Appendix A, Notice of Violation

cc:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Infonnation Center (NSIC)
State of New Jersey

bec:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)
D.J. Holody, RIi

J

i

|

DR) J DRSS:RI
Utfri h,cmm Shanbaky

MS
6/ \ /94 6/J /94

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY - S:\PENDING\FISONS.NOV - 06/01/94

|

- . . . - . - , - , , - . - - . . - n,- .- .- -r- . .~-- , v. ---- --


